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SCHNECKSVILLE PLAYGROUND ASSOCIATION 
GENERAL MEETING 
November 2017

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

	President – Matthew Rapp
	x
	At Large Board (3) – Pat Carl
	x

	Vice President – Kevin Beers
	x
	At Large Board (4) –  OPEN
	

	Secretary – Teri Kistler
	x
	At Large Board (5) – OPEN
	

	Treasurer – Pete Seyler
	x
	Baseball Coordinator – Anthony Fili
	---

	Webmaster – Mike Rowland
	---
	Basketball Coordinator – Ed Kearney
	x

	Marketing Director – Tessa Kennedy
	
	Lacrosse Coordinator – John O Mara
	

	At Large Board (1) – Craig Sasche
	x
	Girls Lacrosse Coordinator – Kim Flipovits
	

	At Large Board (2) – Corey Merkel
	x
	Neffs Playground Coordinator – Laura Bronzo
	x




[bookmark: _GoBack]Minutes
Motion to approve the minutes was made by Craig and seconded by Corey.  

Treasurer Report- $23,584.02- checking   $15,650.56 – savings   $5,000- Neff’s CD and $3,300-Sandy Reily. 

BASKETBALL  - We have 6 travel teams, but no girls travel teams.  PYC has no 6th grade travel teams.  There are a total of 25 rec teams, which is an increase from last year.  Registration numbers for K-2 is good and still growing.  Registration is still open for rec teams and will remain open until 11/30.  We did lose some gym time.  Uniforms are in good shape.  

BASEBALL –  PYL and CYL did well in the fall league.  Winter session are booked from 5:30-7:00pm.  Try outs will be scheduled later this year and registration will start on 12/1/2018.  

LACROSSE – John will secure St. Luke’s for boys and Saturday sessions in Whitehall at the Rink.   Unsure when registration will open.  The field at Schnecksville Elementary looks good.  Tim Fitzgerald seeded and it is started to grow.  Danny Ford will take over maintenance of field in the future.  

Will continue to work on a clinic for younger players in the winter.  We need to determine dates/location.   

MARKETING – Tessa resigned as the Marketing Director but will continued to  coach basketball and help when possible.  String bags are done.  

NEFFS – There was no report. There was discussion on various options to host the camp if the relationship with Neffs is terminated.  One suggestion was to use the Schnecksville Elementary School.   Laura will inquire on availability.  

Board of Elections
 
President-  Matt Rapp was nominated by Craig and seconded by Teri.   The Board approved Matt as the President.  
 
Vice President -  Kevin Beers was nominated by Pete and seconded by Laura.  The Board approved Kevin are Vice-President. 
 
Secretary – Teri Kistler was nominated by Laura and seconded by Kevin.  The Board approved Teri as Secretary. 
 
Treasurer – Pete Seyler was nominated by Teri and seconded by Ed.  The Board approved Pete as Treasurer.  
 
Marketing Director  - Natalia Rivera was nominated by Corey and seconded by Craig seconded.  The Board approved Natalia as Marketing Director. 
 
Volunteer/Fundraising Coordinator –  no one was nominated for this position during the meeting.  

Greg Piech – was welcomed as the new Webmaster.   

Corey made a motion to end the meeting core.  The motion was seconded by Kevin.   
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